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LET’S CELEBRATE!   

We completed our study of 
language, reading, and math development in school age 

children in June 2011! In the Spring of 2011, a group of 12 
university students visited 329 
children in their schools on 3 

occasions each! A big finish! 
 
In t

his newsletter, you’ll find out 

what we’ve learned so far from this study. If you’d like more 
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STUDY PODCAST! 
 

You can learn more about these 
results by watching our 
research video available at: 
http://www.uwo.ca/fhs/lwm/index.html  
 

HOW TEACHERS 
HELP KIDS 

 
In one of our studies, we talked 
to teachers about how to help 
kids learn; especially kids who 
have trouble remembering 
things. Teachers told us that it’s 
important to help kids focus on 
what’s most important in a 
lesson by reducing the 


